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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I am sure you will be following the ongoing controversy regarding Post-16 results and that you will be 
wondering how this will affect your child’s GCSE results this coming week. The honest answer is we are 
unsure, however, please be assured we will be working with all our students and their families to ensure 
our young people get the grades they deserve and need for their next steps. Guidance will be offered to 
students when they collect their results next week. Please try not to worry and reassure your child that 
we will offer all the support they require – I do, however, know this is going to be difficult. 
 
In terms of GCSE results collection, you should have now booked your time allocation for your child to 
come into the Academy to collect their results. If you cannot attend for any reason you have three 
options, as follows: 
 
1. Send a stamped, self-addressed envelope to the academy and your results will be posted home 

2. Come into the academy to collect your results from Tuesday 1st September 

3. Get someone else to collect your results – this person will need to have a signed letter from you and 
photo ID 

 
Please remember we will be following social distancing and hygiene protocols when arriving and 
collecting results, therefore, please do follow the instructions you are given on arrival. 
 
We anticipate the vast majority of students will gain results they are happy with and that will enable them 
to progress to their chosen next steps. If this is not the case, or you have any questions, members of 
staff will be on hand to offer advice and guidance. 
 
We look forward to seeing you all again next week. 
 
Many thanks. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr S T Kneller 
Academy Principal 

http://www.hanhamwoods.academy/

